
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Teleshi Monroe 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Monday, August 9, 2021 10:19 AM 
'Teleshi M' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: No to TECO Rate Increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09001-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210034 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: Teleshi M <teleshi@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 9:57 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: No to TECO Rate Increase 

Cite Docket No. 20210034EI 

I vote no to 18% rate increase. 

Thanks, 

Teleshi Monroe 
1329 Canyon Oaks Drive 
Brandon, FL 33510 
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